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Representations On A Current Application For A Grant/Variation Of A Premises 
Licence Or Club Premises Certificate Under The Licensing Act 2003 

Section 1 – Licence Application Details 

Applicant Name (If Known) Ms Victoria Powell 

Premises Name and Address The Keys 
65 High Street 
Yarm 
Stockton-On-Tees 
TS15 9BH 

LA10RA – Representation on Application 
June 11 

Section 2 - Responsible Authority 

Trading Standards

Cleveland Police

Environmental Health

Cleveland Fire Services

Planning

Protection of Children From Harm

Section 3 – Representation Grounds 

The representation is relevant to one or 
more of the following licensing 
objectives: 

Please tick relevant box(es) 

Prevention of Crime of Disorder

Prevention of Public Nuisance

Protection of Children from Harm

Public Safety

Please Select: 

I object to the application being granted at all

I object to the application being granted in its current form* 

*If you choose this option remember to tell us what changes you would prefer to
see.

Appendix 3



The grounds of the representation is based on the following: 
(Please continue on a separate sheet if necessary) 

 

Signed: Stephanie Landles 
 

Position: Environmental Health 
Officer MCIEH 

Dated: 12/06/2024 

 

When complete this form should be returned to the address above or e-mailed to  
licensing.administration@stockton.gov.uk 
 

For Office Use Only 

Date Received  Checked By  

 
 

LA10RA – Representation on Application 
June 11 

The Environmental Health Unit are of the opinion that the steps outlined in the operating schedule 
are inadequate to prevent public nuisance. 
 
There will be a greater likelihood of public nuisance associated with entertainment noise, and noise 
from clients leaving the premises as a result of the proposed extension to opening times.   
 
The Environmental Health Unit does not feel that there are conditions that will prevent further public 
nuisance issues from this application. 
 
For additional information, Environmental Health currently has a pending investigation into the 
current noise disturbances from this premises and it is not thought appropriate to extend the hours 
even by 4 nights as management cannot currently control the alleged disturbances. 

 


